
Davis Schools Foundation announces Town Hall Meetings
The DJUSD budget crisis affects all of us:  parents, grandparents, employers, property owners
and community members.  The Davis Schools Foundation (DSF) urges all community members to
attend one of the Town Hall Meetings scheduled in the following locations around Davis.

Representatives from the Davis Schools Foundation  will provide information and answer questions
about the budget crisis and the Foundation. Come and find out about the Foundation’s Dollar-a-Day
Campaign and “Buy-Back” plan and how, together, our community can maintain excellent programs for
all Davis children!

Monday, April 7 7:30 pm DHS Performing Arts Building
Monday, April 14 8:30 am Harper Junior High, MPR
Tuesday, April 15 8:30 am Cesar Chavez Elementary, MPR
Tuesday, April 15 7:30 pm Patwin Elementary, MPR

  Davis Schools Foundation will gladly accept donations at these meetings or you can mail donations to
Davis Schools Foundation at P.O. Box 1154, Davis, CA 95617.  Please visit our website at

www.davisschoolsfoundation.org/ to learn more about the Foundation.

Let’s keep our schools excellent!
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